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Road Safety 
Speed checks continue across the ward, targeting drivers failing to abide 
by speed limits, with formal action taken where it is proportionate to do so. 
This remains a focus for us, with numerous complaints received from 
concerned members of the public. 
 
Anti-Social Driving/Speeding/Noise Pollution – 20+ reported 
incidents 
The majority of incidents relate to complaints of anti-social driving/noise 
related issues in the area of Hawes Brae/Newhalls Road, with issues 
caused by a mixture of cars and motorbikes/off-road bikes. However, 
there were also a number of reports from other areas of South 
Queensferry. 
 
An initiative is planned for the coming weekend, led by Roads Policing 
Officers with the emphasis being on formal action against drivers.  
 
Anti-social Behaviour/Youth Disorder: 6 x reported incidents  
3 x incidents relate to youths causing a nuisance in the area of East 
Terrace. 
 
1 x incident relates to youths refusing to leave Burger King. 
 
1 x incident relates to youths kicking the front door to a property in the 
area of William Black Place.  
 
1 x incident relates to youths throwing fruit at a property in the area of 
Inchkeith Avenue. 
 
Vandalism: 3 x reported incident 
Incident relates to damage caused to the front door of a property in the 
area of Dimma Park – Crime report raised for Vandalism.  
 
Bogus Caller: No incidents reported 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NW Monthly Community Meeting 
Queensferry & District Community 

Council 
24th July to 25th August 2025 
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CONTACT US; 
 
Email (for all ward areas): EdinburghCPTNorthWest@scotland.pnn.police.uk  
This email address is not monitored 24/7, therefore, to report a crime or ongoing incident, please call 
101 (non-emergency) or 999 (emergency), or use our online reporting form to report issues that are 
not time sensitive: https://www.scotland.police.uk/contact-us/ 
 
Twitter: @EdinPolNW  
Facebook: https://en-gb.facebook.com/EdinburghPoliceDivision 
 
Local Officers: PC Donald Macleod & PC Euan Sinclair  
 


